
DENIAL 

STATEMENT OF CONSISTENCY WITH COMPREHENSIVE PLAN  

UDO TEXT AMENDMENT 291 REORGANIZING 

THE UNIFIED DEVELOPMENT ORDINANCES 

 

The proposed UDO Text Amendment 291 (“Text Amendment”) reorganizing the Unified 

Development Ordinances, is generally inconsistent with the recommendations of the Legacy 

Comprehensive Plan in that the plan recommends making the UDO more user-friendly by 

consolidating its zoning districts and permitted land uses.  Therefore, denial of the Text 

Amendment is reasonable and in the public interest because said Text Amendment reorganizes the 

UDO without reducing the number of zoning districts and land uses. 

 

 


